PRAYER INTENTION FOR THE

WEEK For the sick: Joyce Cockerill, Kathy Ewing, Pauline Washtek, Robert Weiler, Stella Buris, Edith Kantor, Frank Riha, Carolyn Reiling, Mike Dougherty, Mary Beth Grundman, JoAnn Ostransky, Richard Dougherty, Kay Gosch, Jim Krajieck, Harry Rudolph, Mark Divis

UPCOMING PARISH ACTIVITIES

Mon., Jan. 21, Bible Study, 6:30 p.m. Wed., Jan. 23, RE, 6 p.m. & 7 p.m.



SATURDAY, JAN. 26, 5:00 P.M.

Lectors: Harold Starks-Kathy Kuszak EMHC: Lauire Fowler-Karen Strasheim-

Gayle Hughes

Servers: Sabrina Starks-Alyssa Riha

Greeters: Dave Kulm

Music: Kathy Kaiser-Brenda Jones-Joanie

Kolar

SUNDAY, JAN. 27, 9:00 A.M.

Lectors: Linda Christensen-Sue Knott EMHC: Deacon Christensen-Emily Knott

Kathy Kreifels

Servers: Isaiah Cacka-Ian Baker Greeters: Kevin Carlson-Don Dalton Music: Diane & Tim Ihry-Ralph Meister-

Mary Iverson

SACRAFICIAL GIVING

Jan. 12th & 13th	\$ 7	7010.46
Christmas	\$	150.00
Seminary Offering	\$	815.00
Ed. Bldg Fund	\$	595.00
Initial Offering 2013	\$	31.00

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS FOR GRADUATING HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS

The Ladies' Guild and Knights of Columbus offer scholarships on a competitive basis to members of the parish who will be graduating from high school this spring and plan to continue their education. Applications are in the KOC mailbox; they must be returned by April 1, 2013. Contact Tim Ihry or Dorothy Foged, if you have questions.



There is Mass during class for grades 2-4 on Wednesday, January 16.

There is Mass during class for grades 5-8 on Wednesday, January 30.

The next Parent Seminar is Wednesday, February 6 at 6 & 7 in the chapel.

There is NO RE on February 13 due to Ash Wednesday Mass.

MUSIC MINISTERS

We will be having two practices between now and Easter to practice the Celtic Mass to be used beginning on Easter Vigil. Please plan to attend one or both practices on Feb. 19 or March 19 at 7 p.m.

VALENTINE LUNCHEON

Wednesday, February 6th, 12:30 p.m. First United Methodist Women Salad/Casserole Meal \$5.00 RSVP by February 4 Shirley: 402-253-2270

YEAR END STATEMENTS

Those who requested year end statements should have them by the end of the week. If you didn't get one and need one, call Sharon VanTassell at 402-203-4708. If no answer, leave a message.